. Public Notice
Posted at 5490 5t Street and www.cityofcottelville.com

The City of Cottleville has received cost information for a possible change in retirement benefits for its employees under the
Missouri Local Government Employees Retirement System. In accordance with Section 105.675 Revised Statutes of Missouri,
said cost information shall be made available for public inspection for at least 45 calendar days from today prior adoption of
the benefit change. Interested parties may view a copy of this cost information at 5490 5% Street Cottleville, Mo 63304 and

or/by contacting Rich Francis, City Administrator.
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